
Ghosts of Hollow Creek Will be taking part in
Steam Next Fest

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA, UNITED

STATES, June 16, 2022

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Indie developer

Richard Holleman and publisher

Aquatik Studios have revealed today

that they will be bringing Ghosts of

Hollow Creek to Steam Next Fest.

Ghosts of Hollow Creek is a story-rich,

single-player, 90s-style fantasy RPG

with multiple endings to the game's

story. The game is set to release on

June 21st, 2022, on Steam.

Steam Next Fest is a multi-day celebration of upcoming games. Gamers are able to explore and

play hundreds of game demos, watch developer live streams, and chat with teams about their

games in progress, coming soon to Steam.

Make sure to Wishlist Ghosts of Hollow Creek and play their live demo on Steam. Make sure to

set a reminder to catch Ghosts of Hollow Creek and Aquatik Studios on Steam Next Fest for

Friday, June 17th at 3pm EST on store.steampowered.com/sale/nextfest.

Richard Holleman

Ghosts of Hollow Creek

contact@snowconegames.com

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/577099608
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try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
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